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From: 	 Jon Woodhouse <jonwoodh@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, March 08, 2017 9:43 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 reference PEA-2(3) 

Hi, 

I am very concerned that Jamie Davidson from Monsanto will be added to the Kula Ag Park 
Committee. We don't need more influence on Maui by a representative of the polluting 
petro-chemical industry. We need local farmers and farming interests represented. 

thank you, Jon Woodhouse, Kula. 


